
 

 

 BASSETLAW DISTRICT COUNCIL 

 

 PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
 

RETFORD TIMES 

 
The following applications are being considered by the Council. 

 
 

NORTH WHEATLEY 

 
Applicant: Mr Harold Pearson 
 
Proposal: Vary Condition 5 of P.A. 12/01743/RSB to Remove the Need to Block Pave the Parking 

and Turning Areas and Use the Existing Surface of Tarmacadam with a Final Finish of 
Black Tarmac and Allow Occupation of the Conversion Using the Existing Tarmac 
Surface 

 
Location: Land At The Old Hall, Church Hill, North Wheatley. 
 
Reference No:  14/01598/VOC 
 
The application site is within a Conservation Area and within the setting of a listed building 
 
 

MARNHAM 

 
Applicant: Flogas Renewables  
 
Proposal: The Installation of Photovoltaic Panels to an Existing Industrial Building 
 
Location: J G Pears (Newark) Limited, Marnham Road, Low Marnham. 
 
Reference No:  14/01604/FUL 
 
The application site is within the setting of a listed building.  The proposed development, if permitted, 
could affect the setting of the listed building. 
 
 

CLAYWORTH 

 
Applicant: Mr T. Morris 
 
Proposal: Erect Two Storey Rear Extension Dwelling and Alterations to the Existing Roof to Create 

a Hipped Roof Structure and Erection of Orangery to Side of Dwelling 
 
Location: Clayworth Manor, Wiseton Road, Clayworth. 
 
Reference No:  15/00013/HSE 
 
The application site is within a Conservation Area and within the setting of a listed building 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

RETFORD 

 
Applicant: Mr Roger Carlton 
 
Proposal: Refurbishment and Conversion of School to Create 25 No. Residential Units 
 
Location: Former King Edward VI School, London Road, Retford. 
 
Reference No:  15/00053/LBA 
 
The application site is within a Conservation Area and within the setting of a listed building 
 
 

LANEHAM 

 
Applicant: Mr and Mrs Smith 
 
Proposal: Conversion of Outbuildings to Form One Residential Dwelling 
 
Location: North House, Main Street, Laneham. 
 
Reference No:  15/00073/FUL 
 
The application site is within the setting of a listed building.  The proposed development, if permitted, 
could affect the setting of the listed building. 
 
 
 
 
 
Copies of submitted drawings and documents may be inspected at the Planning Department, Queen's 
Buildings, Potter Street, Worksop, during normal office hours, Mondays to Fridays. 
 
Any person who wishes to comment about any application described above should do so in writing to 

the Head of Planning Services.  To guarantee that they will be considered by the Council, comments 

must be received no later than 19th February 2015 
 
All comments made on planning applications will be made available for public inspection and copying.  
In addition, if there is an appeal against the Council's decision, copies of all comments received will be 
sent to the Department of the Environment and to the applicant. 
 

Dated this 5th February 2015 
 
Mr D Armiger, Head of Community Prosperity, Bassetlaw District Council, Queen's Buildings, Potter 
Street, Worksop, Nottinghamshire, S80 2AH. 
 
 


